Dear friends Newsletter 19.12.04

We got to the 2. TOP!
On the 30. November 2004 Dario Schwoerer and Claudio Canova reached the
TOP of South America: Aconcagua with 6962 m altitude. A new record!

We are now two years on the way, and only with your help we could meat so
many Children. That is the TOP in itself!

We want to thank you for your help and support. You are the people witch make
the TOPtoTOP Expedition possible!
We wish that you also could see the smile of the children, when we help them
with school material or the women when we help them with medicine.
Without you we could not do all that.

THANK YOU!

In April 2005 we will get a new crew and we are very happy:- Sabine is
pregnant!

Dario will travel to Switzerland in February to rise sponsorship. If you have any
contact to potentiel sponsors, please mail us.

At the moment we are on the way again to Valdivia to celebrate X-mas on the
sailboat Pachamama.

We wish you a very peacful and blessed X-mas and a happy new year 2005.

Greetings from Chile
Dario und Sabine

www.toptotop.org
dario@toptotop.org,sabine@toptotop.org



